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To: Parents Requesting Interdistrict Attendance 

Date: December 30, 2021 

From: Lisa Shelton, Superintendent/Principal 

Re: Interdistrict Request Process 

 
The Franklin Elementary School District will begin accepting Interdistrict Attendance Requests for the 2022 – 2023 
school year on Tuesday, February 1, 2022.  Parents are encouraged to complete the Interdistrict Agreement Form 
prior to actual submission on February 1st.  Forms can be obtained directly from the District office or downloaded 
from the Franklin School Website at www.franklin.k12.ca.us.   
 
The following procedures will be followed regarding submission of Interdistrict Attendance Requests for the      
2022 – 2023 school year: 
 

 New Interdistrict Attendance Applications will be accepted at the school office starting on February 1, 
2022.  Applications will be accepted between the hours of 8:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. 
 

 Parents who submit completed Applications between the hours of 8:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. will be allowed to 
draw a number which will determine the order in which their Application is considered.  Since the selection 
process is totally random, there is no statistical advantage to being first in line.  The number drawn will be 
immediately written on the application in the presence of the parent.   
 

 Interdistrict Applications will continue to be accepted after 2:00 p.m. on February 1, 2022.  Forms that are 
turned in after this time will be considered in the order in which they are received.  
 

 There are three different priority levels for acceptance of Interdistrict Students that have been established at 
Franklin School.  These different priority levels are the following: 
 

 1st Priority - Children / Grandchildren of Staff Members 
 2nd Priority - Siblings of Students Already in Attendance 
 3rd Priority - New Interdistrict Requests 

 
 There is no reason to submit a report card or attendance information from the student’s school of residence 

at this time.  Report cards and attendance information will be requested in the future for those students who 
are being considered for acceptance.  Report cards are reviewed to assess a student’s attendance and 
behavior, not his or her ability to learn.  Report cards and attendance information are not required for 
students requesting Interdistrict Attendance for kindergarten. 
 

 Children are eligible for kindergarten if they have their fifth birthday on or before September 1st for the 
2022 – 2023 school year. 
 

 Children whose fifth birthday lies between September 2nd and December 2nd are eligible for Transitional 
Kindergarten during the 2022 – 2023 school year.  

      


